
 
 

 
 
 

October 15, 2010 

 
Dear Regulatory Authority,  
 
This Change of Identification request applies for a new FCC ID: as established in 47CFR2.933 

(b) for a currently approved device. This application by Coulomb Technologies, Inc. will establish a 

new FCC ID: W38-17-001008-01 under Coulomb Technologies, Inc. grant code for purpose of 

marketing. The original grant to MultiTech Systems will remain in effect per 2.933(b). 

 
 
1. The original identification is AU792U09G17825 

2. The original grant date is 12/09/2009 

3. The equipment is electrically identical, only the model name, product name, and FCC ID number 

are different. 

4. The original test results are applicable and representative of this changed device. 

5. Exterior photographs are include in this application 

 
The following files are electronically submitted as attachments: 

Authorization Letter from Original Grantee 

FCC Agent Authorization Letter 

External Photos of New Application 

FCC ID Label Format and Location of New Application 

Sincerely Yours, 

 

 
Gary Eldridge, P.E. 
Regulatory Compliance Manager 
Phone:  408 841-4536 
gary@coulombtech.com 
Coulomb Technologies, Inc. 
1692 Dell Ave. 
Campbell CA 95008-6901 
 
 
 
 


